ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON
2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3193
(617) 254-0100

SECRETARY FOR MINISTERIAL PERSONNEL

January 25, 1996

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Reverend Monsignor Edward D. O'Donnell -
Vice Chancellor for Priests’ Personnel ' o

Chancery Office, Archdiocese of New York

1011 First Avenue

New York, New York 10022-4134

Dear Ed, : .

Enclosed are copies of a memorandum for the file I prepa.red and of 2 summary letter I sent to

/ Paul Shanley. -Our feelm is :hat the-memo itself contains more detail than is necessary to share
/ with Paul. \

B

Thanks again for your help and suppon It was good to talk with you.

e -

Sincerely yours in Chnst

Db Sl

Rev. Brian M. Fla:ley i
Assistant to the Secretary
for Ministerial Personnel

.o . -
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